
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'mhitchcock@ic.sc.gov'mhitchcock@ic.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2018 9:54:23 AM
Subject: Fw: Matt Mancini: FW: Application to the State of South Carolina

Attachments: Matt Mancini's Resume.pdf
Matt Mancini's Professional References.pdf
USC - Letter of Recommendation.pdf
Publix Super Markets, Inc. - Performance Evaluation.pdf
McCarthy Law Firm - Letter of Recommendation.pdf

Did you get a chance to look at this (did I send it to you in the first place)?


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 4:35 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Matt Mancini: FW: Application to the State of South Carolina 
 
Danny,
 
This is the information for the young man I mentioned a week or two ago. He appears exceptionally qualified. I don’t 
know if we could help him with his application to RSIC or if we should try to bring him on here. I will put this on the 
list for discussion Wednesday.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 4:18 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Matt Mancini: FW: Application to the State of South Carolina
 
Hey Catherine – we previously discussed my young friend who is attending USC to get his second degree in Finance 
and works for publix. Matt is looking to obtain a state internship or a temporay position with the retirement – 
investment commission or even a internship at the statehouse. He would continue his classes and working for publix 
while holding the internship. Any help for Matt would be greatly appreciated if you know of anything. His resume and 
supporting documents are attached. He is looking for experience and is willing to do most anything just to get a foot in 
the door and have experience. He has already been offered a position with Publix corporate in Florida after graduation.
 
Thanks and Merry Christmas!
 
Gerry
 

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017, 10:35 AM, Matthew Mancini <mmancini121@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello Gerry,
 
As we discussed, I am interested in working for the State of South Carolina in a part-time, full-
time, or internship role. I am under consideration for the Junior Analyst position at the SC 
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Retirement Investment Commission at this time.
 
I have attached my resume, references, and supporting documents. Thank you for your 
consideration.
 
Regards,
 
Matt Mancini

 


